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Hurricane Sandy - Update 

 

HomeBridge is advising brokers that the HomeBridge lock desk will be closed tomorrow, October 30, 2012.  
Lock extension requests will be accepted. 

Brokers are also advised that due to the severity of Hurricane Sandy and the high probability for power 
disruption, fundings and closings may be subject to cancellation tomorrow. 

HomeBridge will continue to monitor the situation and issue updates on the storm’s impact as new 
information becomes available.  

HomeBridge values your business and thanks you for your patience and understanding. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Account Executive. 

 

 


